
 
 
 

Preparing our students for their future. 
 
Dear GUSD Staff and Families, 
 
This week, the California Department of Education released the California School Dashboard, the State’s 
Accountability and Improvement system for evaluating schools, for the 2016-17 school year. This 
Dashboard, initially launched last spring, replaces the API score system used in the past. 
 
I am very proud to share that this year GUSD: 
 

x Increased English Learner Progress 
x Received a High Performance Level for the new College/Career Readiness indicator 
x Maintained our low suspension rate, high graduation rate, and high English Language Arts 

performance for All Students. 
 
Additionally, our district met all local indicators, including student access to fully credentialed teachers, 
standards-aligned instructional materials, and safe, clean school facilities; implementation of State 
Academic Standards; parent engagement; and school climate. 
 
The California School Dashboard supports our district in identifying our strengths and opportunities for 
improvement and providing targeted assistance to our schools when needed. We will continue to work 
tirelessly to provide an exceptional education for every student. 
 
Click here to view California School Dashboard results.  
 
Click here to learn more details about the California School Dashboard. 
 
Your partner in education, 
 
Winfred B. Roberson, Jr. 
Superintendent of Schools  
 
 
 

  


